
25.5.20 
 
Hi to all members 
 
In preparation for class resumptions, which will vary from State to State but 
are coming soon, I am pleased to be able to advise that the MAIA has today 
released the: 
 
‘COVID SAFE MARTIAL ARTS SCHOOL CERTIFICATION PROGRAM’ 
 
This new course has been developed for all Australian Martial Art instructors to 
conduct classes during the current COVID-19 pandemic. Staying up to date 
with the current guidelines, you will learn the fundamental knowledge required 
to conduct martial arts classes and give your students the confidence to return 
to their regular training in a safe and protected environment. 
 
This is a mandatory course for all MAIA members and accredited instructors 
i.e. All instructors in your school must complete this course. The course is 
online and it is free. 
 
To become a certified COVID Safe Martial Arts Instructor, go here: 
https://www.openlearning.com/courses/covid-safe-martial-arts-school/ 
 
The course will form part of our industry Covid 19 resumption plan. 
 
I have attached the Policy document. 
The logo and class support poster are also attached but may only be used once 
you are Covid Safe certified. 
 
The COVID SAFE MARTIAL ARTS SCHOOL CERTIFICATION PROGRAM is and will 
be supported by the martial arts industry, government and media and will form 
the basis of the largest public awareness campaign that has ever been 
undertaken by the Martial Arts Industry. 
 

Best regards 
Walt 
 
Walt Missingham 
President 
Kung Fu Wushu Australia 
 
 
Tel: +61 424 000 749 
Fax:+61 2 8736 1230 
email: president@kungfuwushuaustralia.com 
Postal Address: PO Box 269, KENTHURST, 
NSW 2156, AUSTRALIA 
 


